
ERP/SIS Update 

For the month of April 2017 
 

For the month of April 2017, the ERP/SIS Coordinator has the following updates: 

 The Dynamics GP/ReqLogic/Greenshades go-live date was successfully completed on March 1, 

2017. The initial set-ups are continuing to be refined and adjusted according to departmental 

needs.   

 All full-time, part-time, and adjunct faculty, staff, and administration were trained on the new 

systems in either a live group training session, one on one training session, or an online training.  

 U4SM is continuing to configure the base product for Vernon College’s specific needs.  

 Data conversion for U4SM has begun with the first capture of data submitted for review.  

 Data is currently being captured from Poise and translated into Excel. Once the data is captured, 

the data will be scrubbed for inconsistencies and errors. The data will then be validated against 

the Poise database to ensure accuracy.  

 The ERP/SIS Coordinator continued to record training videos for the Dynamics GP and Reqlogic 

systems for use by all employees.  


